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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Richard Halpern presented the workshop “Screen Time! What’s Good, Bad, or Too Much? Strategies for 

Plugging into Healthy Technology” at the PCPO Early Childhood Conference on March 3, 2018.  

 

Richard’s presentation was very well-received. Thirty-eight participants attended his workshop, and a 

remarkable 32 evaluations were returned. The majority of respondents rated his presentation 

positively, as demonstrated in the summary below: 

 

 1 

Disagree 

2 3  

Neutral 

4 5  

Agree 

This workshop was accurately represented in the brochure.    3 27 

The information presented was easy to understand.    1 2 27 

I learned something important.     6 24 

The speaker achieved the objectives stated in workshop 

description.  

  1 3 26 

If I had the chance to do it over again, I would register for 

this workshop.  

  2 2 25 

This workshop allowed adequate  time for questions and 

answers.  

2 3 5 11 9 

 

When asked what the presenter did well, respondents praised Richard for both his personality and his 

informative presentation. A sampling of feedback is listed below: 

● Personable, informative, experienced 

● Was self aware and engaging 

● Very knowledgeable 

● Very well spoken and seemed comfortable 

● Was empathetic + non-judgmental 

● Great handouts, good use of media examples 

● I think he provided good age-appropriate info 

● Provided a balanced view of a very touchy 

subject without judgment 

 

The majority of suggestions for improvement simply stated that respondents wished the class could be 

longer.  

 

I would highly recommend Richard as a presenter and look forward to working with him in the future.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kimberly Peterson 

Conference and Program Coordinator 


